RECEIVED

DEC 10 2018 Xflnlty

SELECTMEN'S OFFICE

TOWN OF SANDOWN NH
December 4, 2018

Board of Selectmen
Town of Sandown
320 Main Street
P.0. Box 1756
Sandown, NH 03873

Re: Star India Channel Updates
Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed of Xfinity TV changes. Star India, a network
of Indian television channels, has notified Comcast that, effective January 5, 2019, it will cease offering
the following linear television channels to Comcast and other video programming distributors in the
United States:

e Star Bharat

e Star India Gold

e Star India Plus

e Vijay

As a result, these channels will be removed from our line-up effective that date. We are also notifying our
impacted customers of this change.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 603.334.3603 should you have questions.

Very truly yours,

Jay Somery

lay Somers, Sr. Manager
Government Affairs



